
Pursuant to the Charleston Community Unit District #1 policies permitting community 
organizations to reach a larger audience through the schools, this is an informational 
brochure regarding the EIU Volleyball game on October 27th.  The views expressed in this 
advertisement are solely those of EIU Volleyball and do not reflect the views of or are not 
endorsed by the school district, any of the Board members, administration, faculty, staff, or 
any other persons associated with the school district in any way.


